
May Special 
Events 
June 4 – First Friday 

June 19 – Summer Soirée 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 2 – First Friday 

July 4 – Fourth of July 
Grill Out 

July 17 – Cuban Affair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Danville Country Club 
June 2021 
 

 

From the Clubhouse….. 
It’s June! Wow, that was fast! The tent is here and a part of the 
patio life for years to come. I am happy to see so many members 
enjoying it. If you haven’t yet enjoyed it; what are you waiting 
for? Come see it!  

First Friday we will have some drink specials: $1 domestics, $2 
premiums, and $3 glasses of house wine. Come enjoy dinner and a 
drink on the patio under the spacious new tent. 

Save the date for the Summer Soirée! Saturday, June 19th will be a 
lovely evening here at the club. Watch your email for more details 
on this event. 

See you at the club, 
Robert Sloan 

From the Kitchen….. 
The tent is up, kids are out of school, so let the season begin. I’m 
looking forward to preparing some great summer specials for the 
season and also incorporating some healthier choices. I’m always 
willing to hear new ideas that the membership may have so feel 
free to pop in the kitchen at any time and share them with me. 

We have had some issues with product shortage due to supply and 
demand issues from our purveyors. We hope these issues will be 
resolved soon; but in the meantime, we appreciate and thank you 
for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented 
moment in time. 

See you soon, 
Chef Robert Eaton 

 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website 

www.golfdanvillecc.com 
for information on 
tennis and golf, to see 
menus, and to make a 
reservation.  Click on 
the Restaurant tab! 
Reservations can also 
be made by calling the 
Club at 442-5213 
Option 1. 

From the Pro Shop….. 
Congratulations to John Peterson for his hole in one on # 3 on May 
5th. John hit a 4 hybrid from 209 yards and the feat was witnessed 
by his father Mike Peterson. Congrats to all the winners so far this 
spring and please check out the upcoming events as the golf 
season is now in full swing. 
 
Spring Member Guest Scramble - May 23, 2021 
1st R. Moore, G. Pabst, J. Craig, A. Hosch  
          -11  80.00 
 
1st J. McElhoe, B. McElhoe, C. McElhoe, J. Mackley  
 -11  80.00 
 
3rd D. Fletcher, D. Cronk, T. Lee, J. Klint   
 -10  60.00 
 
3rd R. Lewis, W. Adams, P. Storke, D. Elston  
 -10  60.00 
 
5th  C. Kittell, D. Kittell, J. Clapp, P. Huchel  
 -9  50.00  
  
MGA Skins - May 22, 2021 
Gross 
  J. Gieseke   3 on 4   25.00 
  B. Shutt   3 on 9   25.00 
  R. Lewis   2 on 12  25.00 
  Brett Irle   4 on 13  25.00 
Net 
  T. Scarlett   3 on 7   25.00 
  D. Girton   2 on 10  25.00 
 
Spring Stag Day - May 7, 2021 
Gross 
  1st Brett Irle   74  50.00 
  2nd Mark Lindvahl  81  40.00 
  3rd Michael Jorgenson  82  35.00 
  4th Phil Adams   85  30.00 
  5th Gary Dyar   86  25.00 
Net 
  1st Chris White   70  50.00 
  2nd Steve Schepper  75  40.00 
  2nd Brian Hasbargen  75  40.00 
  2nd Ernie Jorgenson  75  40.00 
  5th Ken Pasco   76  30.00 
  6th Jim Wagner   78  25.00 
  6th Todd Lee   78  25.00 
  6th Scott Mueller  78  25.00 
  6th Gary Davis   78  25.00 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Follow us on  

Facebook & Instagram 

 

 
@danvillecountryclub1904 

    

Best Ball of the Foursome 
  1st Brett Irle   -9  20.00 
   Chris White     20.00 
   Tim Crawley                 20.00 
   Michael Jorgenson    20.00 
 
Upcoming Golf Events 
 
 May 29th  Saturday  Indy Pick a Driver 
 May 31st Monday  MGA Skins 
 May 31st Monday  Couples Two Ball 
 June 5th Saturday  MGA Best Ball 
 June 6th Sunday  DCC Open 
 June 11th Friday            Couples Two Ball 
 June 12th Saturday  MGA Skins 
 June 13th Sunday  MGA Shotgun 6/6/6 
 June 19th Saturday  MGA Low Net 
 June 26th  Saturday  Senior’s Tournament 
 June 27th Sunday  MGA Shotgun Red Tees 
 July 3rd Saturday  MGA Low Net 
 July 4th Sunday  Flag Day 
 July 4th Sunday  Couples Two Ball 
 
Good Golfing, 
Neil, Ryan, & Staff 

From the Golf Course….. 
I want to thank all of the members who have donated money and 
time to help us maintain the golf course. Our maintenance staff is 
working hard to provide the best playing conditions with the 
resources available.   
 
As the season is in full swing, we remind those using the practice 
tee to please follow the divot pattern indicated on the signs 
(strips of live grass remain between parallel lines of divots) USGA-
funded research shows that this practice will contribute to the 
quality and longevity of the tee. 
 
Enjoy the course, 
Paul 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From the Pool….. 
DCC Pool staff have been working hard cleaning, painting, and 
preparing for a great summer in and around the pool. They are 
anxiously awaiting opening day and looking forward to serving you.  
The majority of our team is returning to care for you right where 
they left off last season. 
 
Some Reminders: 
Please Sign in at the Patio Gate. A Membership list will be on the 
table. We ask that you list your guests with integrity. You can pay 
for their visit in the snack bar or they will be billed to your credit 
card on file. Food is available to be purchased in the snack bar or 
during Clubhouse hours and eaten in the snack bar or under the 
awning. Please NO food on the pool deck. Drinks sold from the 
snack bar or clubhouse bar are acceptable for consumption on the 
pool deck. Personal tumblers or non-breakable containers are 
allowed; however, please remember no outside food or drinks are 
allowed on premises.   
 
Our staff is Lifeguard, First Aid, CPR and AED certified for your 
safety. It is important that each day we are cognizant of safety in 
our pools, on our pool deck, in our showers and in our restrooms. 
We are thankful for our DCC pool families and look forward to this 
2021 season. 
 
Let’s get swimming, 
Paula Wolfe 
 

From the Courts….. 
The clay is down and the nets are up and ready for action! Junior 
and adult clinics will begin the week of June 14. Please contact 
Kathy Houpt with any questions about: clinics, group lessons, 
private lessons, or if you would like Kathy to set up a match for 
you (217-474-2419  Klhoupt1@aol.com). 
 
Schedule (so far- beginning June 14): 
4-6 yr olds- Tues, Thurs 9:00-9:30              $12/week 
7-9 yr olds- Tues, Thurs 9:30-10:15            $15/week 
10-14 yr olds- Tues, Thurs 10:30-11:30       $18/week 
High School- Mon, Wed 10:00-11:30           $20/week 
Women’s clinic- Wednesday 9:00-10:00      $10/week 
 
See you on the courts, 
Kathy Houpt 
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Golf Professional 
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Board of Directors 

Phil Muehl, President 

Eric Shore, Vice President 

David Henwood, Treasurer 

Tuck Meyer 

Maruti Seth 

Toni Towne 

Suzi Wagner 

Welcome to our new members!      

We are happy to welcome the 

following new members to the Club 

this month! 

Peter and Laura Blackmon 
 

Wayne and Theresa Brazelton 
 

Jason and Amanda Brown 
 

Tom and Dotty de Torres 
 

Allan and Lisa Harvey 
 

James and Liz Hasty 
 

Jeff and Brandi Hurley 
 

Valerie Kegeris 
 

James and Angela Lafoe 
 

Sean and Alicia Rew 
 

Chad and Melissa Supp 
 

Adam and Tammy Watson 
 

 


